
John, 
Further to our conversation- the Inquiry requires as a matter of urgency the 
management structure for Altnagelvin Hospital at the time of Raychel’s death. I 
also require the reporting structure which shows the link between hospital, Trust 
and Board. As hearings are due to commence on 28th of January the information is 
required by return. I apologise for the lateness of this request. 
Kind regards 
Bernie 

E-mail Message

From: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/o=NIGOV/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=

To: John Johnston [SMTP , Joanna Bolton 
[SMTP:  Angela Crawford 
[SMTP:

Cc: Wendy Beggs [SMTP:
Sent: 16/01/2013 at 11:00
Received: 16/01/2013 at 11:00
Subject: Raychel Ferguson
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